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Coming up soon in Youth Services

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 13" at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF Allegiance
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Patrick Fitzsimmons from Ms. LaPolio’s room.

PARKING
Parents/visitors should not park in the spots labeled “Itinerant Teacher Parking”. These spots are for our travelling teachers who
have responsibilities to our children during the school day.

VISITOR PARKING
Please use the visitor parking spaces on the side of the building. Remember, if you park in the front traffic circle, you will NOT be
able to move your car after 2:45p.m. You will have to wait until the buses are out of the circle. This is for the safety of your
children who are being dismissed at this time. Thank you for your cooperation.

EARLY PICK-UPS
If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal you must be here before 2:45PM. All pick-ups after that time will occur at
the back circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.

FROM THE NURSE
Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a
doctor’s clearance is submitted. All second and fourth graders should have submitted updated physicals and dental clearance to

the Health Office. Our school physician will be coming to clear students whose paperwork is missing.

ARTIST CORNER
Coming home this week: 4D Kandinsky inspired mixed media On Display: 2F and 2P Tinted radial designs; 2S and 2C Redwood
Pastels; 4Cl Kandinsky mixed media. Congratulations to the artists of the month Mackenzie Brogan and Hannah Gumersell.




2"° ANNUAL HALLOWEEN COSTUME DRIVE
Do you have any Halloween costumes you've outgrown or can't use anymore? Students can bring their gently used costumes to school
and place them in the labeled box outside Room 107 from now through October 19th. We are donating used costumes to the Family

Service League of Huntington to help those children who do not have costumes for Halloween 2012.

FROM THE LHS/PTGEG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.wordpress.com

# % # Lloyd Harbor Unites 3 % 3#
Thank you to all the families who purchased Lloyd Harbor Unites Raffle Tickets! We are looking forward to seeing all ticket holders
TONIGHT, Friday, October 12th, 7:30 pm - 10:00 pm at the Lloyd Harbor Unites Cocktail Party at Harbor Mist Restaurant. Come and
see if you win the Grand Prize! We might also have a few surprise prizes!!
LHS*PTG Website
Please visit our website, www.lhsptg.wordpress.com Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and “like” an event. Tell us about
your experiences with the LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Make sure
to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page, “Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website.
Find links at the bottom of the Home Page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).
LHS*PTG Event Annguncements & Reminders
All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during the
week (and sometimes on weekends!). Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to
confirm. If you “"manage your subscription” yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children’s
grades as well. Thank you.

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
GoodSearch has updated their page! Thank you to our 108 supporters!!! Relatives and friends can use
GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining and help support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all your computers and
devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra charge to you. Find
the link on the LHS*PTG Website(www.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page.
Food Pantry
The Tri Community Youth Agency food pantry serves children from the Huntington, South Huntington, and Cold Spring Harbor School
Districts. It is in need of healthy after school snacks and drinks. You can help by donating such items as microwave popcorn, granola
bars, soup, peanut butter and jelly, or pretzels. Please send items in with your child and place them in our bins which are located
outside the cafeteria. Thank yout!
Fire Prevention Week with the Cold Spring Harbor Fire Department
Sunday, October 14th, 10:00 am - 1:00 pm, in the park across from the CSH Firehouse. Please see attached flyer for more info.
The LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program
Our third Parents Play was a success! Thank you to the parents that came to play. Thank you to all of the Lunch Aids and Gina
Fiscella for organizing, setting up, and supervising our children. Friday, October 19th is the next Parents Play Recess Program. Please
join us after the next LHS*PTG Meeting on Thursday, October 18th to find out how you can play with your children during recess!
LHS*PTG Meeting
The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday, October 18th from 9:15 am-10:00 am. The budget will be available. Bring
your ideas as to what you would like money that is raised for the PTG to be spent on as we will write down all your ideas. We look
forward to seeing everyone there!

FOCUS Event
Please join us Tuesday, October 23rd, 10:15 am, at the Cold Spring Harbor Library, for a discussion with Denise Schipani, author of
new book, Mean Moms Rule-Why Doing The Hard Stuff Now Creates Good Kids Later. Refreshments will be served and copies of
Ms. Schipani’s book will be for sale ($15).
Sixth Grade Activities
The Sixth Grade Barn Dance is coming up! Put on your costumes and get ready to do some dancing! The party will be in the George
Weir Barn at Caumsett State Park on Sunday, October 28th from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. Look for the flyer in your child’s backpack. The
cost is $22 and includes two hours of a D], dancing and refreshments. Please call or email Sheila Alyskewycz at 631 367-3169
shealysk@msn.com or Susie Futter at 631 692-6433 susanfutter@gmail.com if you have any questions.
The Little Apple Fun Run

The Little Apple Fun Run is less than one month away! Please consider being a corporate sponsor this year. Your name and logo will
appear on the race t-shirt. Please contact Terri Coyle for more information at pnpterri@gmail.com If you have sponsored in the past
and you do not want to change your artwork, we have it on file and all you need to do is send in a check to the main office to Terri’s
attention. The Little Apple Fun Run takes place on Sunday, November 4th. You can register online at the LHS*PTG Website:
Ihsptg.wordpress.com or Active.com Registration flyers should come home soon via backpacks.

Lost and Found
Please remind your children to look into the New Lost & Found Closet. All items wilt be donated to the Family Service League on
Friday, November 9th.

YePhoto Dayvr
Re-take day is Tuesday, November 13th. The 6th grade group photo will

be taken that day along with all club and music pictures.
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Judith A. Wllansky, Ed.D. (631) 367_5937
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS (637) 367.3108 (gax)

October 5, 2012
Dear Parents:

This year, as part of our instructional program, all students in grades K-3-will be given a variety
of benchmark assessments designed to provide teachers with data to inform their instruction and
planning. There is nothing parents or students need to do to prepare for these assessments, as
they are not used to grade students. Their purpose is to help teachers understand their students’
academic strengths and needs.

STAR Assessments in reading and math will be administered in the fall and spring to evaluate
student growth. They are computer-based assessments and will take students approximately 20
minutes to complete.

If you have any questions regarding benchmark assessments, please contact your child’s teacher.
Sincerely,

Lynn Herschlein
Principal, Goosehill Primary School

Valerie Massimo
Principal, Lloyd Harbor School

Kurt Simon
Principal, West Side School



COUNCILMAN MARK CUTHBERTSON,
SUPERVISOR FRANK P. PETRONE,
& THE TOWN OF HUNTINGTON

ARE PROUD TO SPONSOR A

'CHILDREN'S COSTUME PARADE
ON HALLOWEEN IN HUNTINGTON VILLAGE -

The Town of Huntington will sponsor its Annual Halloween
Children’s Costume Parade in Huntington Village on
Wednesday, October 31" at 4:15 p.m. Children of all
ages (and their parents or guardians) are welcome to walk .
in the parade and participants should plan to meet in front i/
of the Huntington Post Office on Gerard Street in .
Huntington Village af 4:00 p.m. Children will walk from
Gerard Street to the intersection of Wall Street and
Main Street (25A).

:::::

Village merchants will pass out candy to trick-or-
treaters for its "Safe Trick-or-Treat Program” from
11 a.m. to 6 p.m. Dress up and bring a goody bag to
hold your candy! -
For more information about the parade, please call
351-28B77. (In the event of inclement weather, the
parade will be cancelled.)
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Town of Huntin»gtcm 106 Main Street Huntington, NY 11743
Mark Cuthbertson Susan A. Berland Frank P. Petrone Mark Mayoka Eugene Cook
Councilman ~ Councilwoman Supervisor Councilman Councilman




Celebrate Fire Preventlon Week with the

" Fire Department

Sunday, October 14 ¢
10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Visit the park across from the

M CSH Firehouse to:

Take hands-on guided tours
of fire trucks :
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Tour Kids Smoke House Trailer

Learn about fire
prevention & safety



Cold Spring Harbor Library
Coming up soon in the Youth Services
Department...

Registration for dll programs is required.

Scarecrow Craet *¥ AST CHANCE!

Sunday October 14 2pm
Bring the whole family to make this wonderul €all decoration.
Be sure to bring a set of clothes ¢or your scarecrow to wear!

Googly Eye Picture Frames

Monday October 15* 5pm

For children in grades K-2
Decorate a spooky Halloween picture ¢rame.

Movable Mummies
Wednesday October 17% 4:30pm
For children in grades 3-6
Make your own movable mummy.

Halloween Story and a Cratt
Friday, October 19* 3:30pm
For children ages 2-5
Listen to stories about Halloween and make a spooky craft.

Space ig limited, so register today!
Calt us at (631) 692-6820 or visit our website, www.cshlibrary.org,

to register for the above programs.



